
 

  

Friday 22nd September 2023 
 

Year 4 Young Voices Ticket Purchase on Arbor  
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We understand that there have been some issues regarding using Arbor to purchase 
Young Voices tickets.  
 
Please note that there is a total price column of £125, as shown below.   
 

 
 
This is because you can each buy a maximum of 5 tickets which total £125, it is 
not the cost of one ticket.  
 
Please input the value you would like to pay, depending on the number of tickets you 
want to buy. 
 
For example, if you only want one, put in £25. 
If you would like 2 then put £50. If you would like 3, put £75, and so on: 

 
 
If you do not want to buy a ticket you still need to give permission for your child 
to go.  You will need to put £0. 
 
If there are any further issues, please contact the school office so that you are 
able to purchase tickets before Monday 25th September. This is a great opportunity 
for you to watch your child perform as part of the music curriculum and they are 
extremely excited! 
 
Thank you  
 
Mr. Merritt-Hall 
 


